NEWSLETTERGYM



Congratulations to our WAG gymnasts who competed in the Whyalla for Invitationals. They received many placings and personal goals. We are beyond proud of them.



TEAMS CHALLENGE

Congratulations to our WAG & MAG gymnasts who competed at Teams Challenge.



KOORANA TRAINING CAMP

We had 11 MAG gymnasts attend Koorana's training camp in October, who learnt a lot from the experience. Thank you to Ruby who volunteered her time over the weekend.

DID YOU GO TO THE 2023 CHRISTMAS PAGEANT? LET MARNIE, TINA AND DENISE KNOW IF YOU SAW THEM!



BRUTO



COUNTDOWN TO CHRISTMAS



CLOWN









TEAMGYM STATE CHAMPIONSHIPS



PRESENTATION NIGHT

This year we are holding our presentation evening at Bounce on 9th December! We are looking forward to a fun-filled time celebrating a wonderful year at Gym West!



Not returning in 2024? Please email your respective GymSport to let them know! Our coaches appreciate your early correspondence as they plan for the year ahead.



Thank you to our KinderGym families who helped us raise \$2445.25 as this year's Gym-A-Thon. We are so grateful for the continued support